
Dear Parents:  
 
     I would like to welcome all of you to our MLIP Kindergarten family!
It is going to be a year full of fun awaits! We are extremely thankful
and enthusiastic about the chance to collaborate with you and your
child. Together, we will embark on an exciting journey of learning,
ensuring a positive and supportive educational experience for your little
one.
 
Throughout this academic year, we will be learning Mandarin Chinese in
all the subjects (except for English language art) through singing songs,
reading stories, creating projects and exploring different concepts and
knowledge together. Additionally, we extend a warm invitation to all
families within our MLIP Kindergarten community to partake in our
culture celebrations to foster a sense of togetherness and appreciation
for diverse traditions.
  
Our classroom will be filled with laughter and encouragement, where
students are encouraged to actively participate and express their ideas. I
believe that every child has their unique strengths, and I will respect and
nurture their talents. However, the fun will not begin until you are here,
so we will be waiting for you to arrive and start a super first grade year
together! 
 
Throughout the school Year, it is really important to have a strong
parent-teacher relationship. If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me through Email or Classdojo.

With Love,

Ms.Zhao,


